
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

The Mayor and City Manager of the City of Phenix City, along with Alabama 

Representative Chris Blackshear, are holding a Press Conference to give 

updated information on the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic on Tuesday, 

March 24, 2020 at 9:00 am EST at the Martin-Idle Hour Park Community 

Center located at 3743 Moon Lake Drive, Phenix City, Alabama. 

In order to comply with health recommendations on social distancing, please 

limit the number of representatives from each news organization.  The public 

is encouraged to NOT attend, but watch online. 

Visit the city’s website at https://phenixcityal.us/COVID19 to view the live 

stream. 

 

Thank you. 
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